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Docket/License Nos. 50-220/DPR-63; 50-410/NPF-69

Mr. B. Ralph Sylvia

Executive Vice President - Nuclear
Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation
301 Plainfield Road

Syracuse, New York 13212

Dear Mr, Sylvia:
Subject: Combined Inspection 50-220/94-01 and 50-410/94-01 (01/3-7/94)

This letter refers to the above subject physical security inspection of Nine Mile Point Nuclear
Station Units 1 and 2, by Mr. E. B. King of this office. The preliminary inspection findings
were discussed with Mr. McCormick and other members of your staff by Mr. King at the
conclusion of the inspection.

Areas examined during the inspection are described in the enclosed NRC Region I Inspection
Report. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of observations of security activities,
interviews with personnel, and selective examinations of security procedures and representative
records.

We found that your physical security program is effective and directed toward assuring public
health and safety. Management support for the program was evident through the implementation
of several program enhancements to increase its effectiveness. No safety concerns or violations
were cbserved.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By;
James H. Joyner

Jaines H. Joyner, Chief
Facilities Radiological Safety
AR and Safeguards Branch
"9‘-‘ LGOS Division of Radiaticn Safety
and Safeguards
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Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation 3

bee w/encl:

Region 1 Docket Room (with concurrences)
C. Cowgill, DRP

L. Nicholson, DRP

R. Fuhrmeister, DRP

B. Norris - Nine Mile Point

V. McCree, OEDO

R. Capra, NRR

J. Menning, NRR

D. Brinkman, NRR

bee w/encl: (VIA E-MAIL)
M. Shannon, NRR (MXS1)
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King McCabe \Joyner
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